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Upcoming Events  

Feb. 15 - 19 - Spirit Week 

Feb. 17 - Ash Wednesday 

Feb. 19 - Parent/Teacher Conferences 

Feb. 19 - CEA Winter Outing at Maedkes - 5:00pm 

Feb. 28 - Miss Loersch’ Installation - 10:00 am Church Service 

 

Seroogy Candy Bar Sale 

The Seroogy candy bars will be sent home tomorrow,                 

Thursday, February 18, with your child. Parents, please               

sign the form acknowledging the number of candy bars                 

you received and send it back to Mrs. Sargent by                   

Monday, February 22. If you sell the requested amount                 

and would like to sell more, or if you have any questions,                       

please contact Hanna Maedke at 920-591-1180 or Jody Sobeck at 920-591-1222. ​All                       

money from the sale should be given to Mrs. Sargent on or before March 22. 

 

 



 

 

Parent Teacher Conferences 

Just a reminder that those parents who would like to meet with your child’s teacher for                               

an optional Parent Teacher Conference on February 19 for PreK, K-2 and 6-8, please                           

contact the teacher to set up an appointment. Miss Loersch will be doing her                           

conferences on February 18 and 19 for Grades 3-5. She has sent out a Sign Up Genius                                 

by email to all of her parents. If you have not received this, please contact Miss Loersch                                 

as soon as possible. 

 

Hot Lunch 

Hot lunch this week will be Doritos Casserole provided by the Eisenbeis family in honor                             

of Flora’s birthday. 

 

Ash Wednesday 

Today is Ash Wednesday, which marks the beginning of the Lenten season, a time                           

where we reflect on Jesus’ suffering and death. St. John Church holds Wednesday night                           

services during lent at 7:00 pm.  Please take the opportunity to join us for worship.  

 

PreK/Kindergarten Roundup 

Those interested in our PreK/Kindergarten Roundup on Tuesday, March 9 should                     

contact Mrs. Sargent in the school office either by emailing ​school@stjohnpeshtigo.org                     

or calling between 8:00-11:00 am to schedule an appointment to meet with Mrs. Rohde                           

or Mrs. Myslik. ​If you know any family or friends that have children between the ages                               

of 3-5 who are looking for a preschool or kindergarten, please let them know about                             

this event. 

Mission Offering     

Our 2nd semester mission offering will be going to ​Camp Phillip ​in                       

Wautoma, WI. Camp Phillip provides relaxation in God’s creation                 

and renewal in Christ to youth, adults, families, churches and                   

schools. Our total for the 2nd semester is ​$136.50​. Mission                   

offerings are collected on Friday as the children go to chapel in                       

church.  Thank you for your heartfelt gifts!   

2 Corinthians 9:11 – You will be made rich in every way so that you can be generous on                                     

every occasion, and through us your generosity will result in thanksgiving to God. 
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